
 

CITY OF SALEM 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

Salem Conservation Commission 
978-619-5685 

 
Will consider a Request for Determination for Salem Department of Public Services, for the 
proposed removal, relocation and replanting of park trees. The project is located at 32-38 Clifton 
Avenue, Salem MA,  Map 33, Parcel 0743, within an area subject to protection under the 
Wetlands Protection Act MGL c.131§40 and Salem Wetlands Protection & Conservation 
Ordinance.  
 
Meeting will be held Tuesday, September 19, 2023 at 6:30pm via remote participation with 
instructions posted to salem.com no later than September 12, 2023 in accordance with Chapter 
2 of the Act of 2023. 
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